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December 11, 2024 

Dear Midtown Community Member, 

Thank you for your continued commitment to shaping the future of our Midtown 
community. Your voices have been instrumental in the development of the new 10-Year 
Service and Improvement Plan and Assessment Plan, and we want to share an 
important update with you. 

Based on the valuable feedback we have received from many of you, including 
concerns about public safety, economic development, and other vital issues, we 
recognize that more time is needed to refine the plan. We are committed to ensuring 
this plan reflects the priorities and needs of our community. 

As a result, the Public Hearing for the assessment, originally scheduled for Wednesday, 
December 18, 2024, has been postponed. This additional time will allow us to make 
thoughtful adjustments to budgets and programs based on your input and the shared 
vision for Midtown. 

Our commitment is to work alongside you to make Midtown the best community in 
Houston. A new date for the Public Hearing will be announced in early 2025, and we will 
notify you via U.S. Mail and other channels to ensure you have ample time to 
participate. 

Thank you for your active involvement and collaboration. Together, we can build a 
stronger, safer, and more vibrant Midtown. 

Sincerely, 

 

Cynthia Alvarado, CPM                                                                                           
Director of Operations and Strategic Planning                                                            
Midtown Management District  
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